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MAUT AT & DE 
 
Dear Customer 
 
Following the recent legislation passed in Germany to increase MAUT by 85% with effect from 1st December 
2023, we announced that there would need to be an adjustment in the MAUT surcharge applied.  
 
We can now confirm that from 1st January 2024 the MAUT surcharge will increase from 2% to 4% for 
shipments to and from Germany and Austria. 
 
 

Effective from Countries % Surcharge 

Sep 2018 DE 1% 

Jan 2019  DE, AT 2% 

Jan 2020 DE, AT 2% 

Jan 2024 DE, AT 4% 

 
 
We trust you will appreciate our reasons for taking this action and thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully 

Schenker Limited 

 

 


